
 

 

 
 
 
 

 The Nottinghamshire County Council (Various Roads in Burton Joyce)(Prohibition 
of Waiting) Traffic Regulation Order 2022 (7254) 

 
Statement of Reasons 

 
The double yellow lines are being introduced to remove parked vehicles from various junctions in Burton 
Joyce to give better visibility for vehicles turning in or out. Other double yellow lines are to improve access to 
the Co-op car park and the Lord Nelson public house, especially for delivery vehicles. The restrictions will 
remove parked vehicles from outside the pedestrian entrance to the play area on Chestnut Grove. 
 


